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December 6, 2021 

 

House Ways and Means Committee 

1 Capitol Square 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

Chairman Merrin and Members of the House Ways and Means Committee: 

 

My name is John Weber and I represent the National Rifle Association. The NRA 

supports HB 471 and applauds Representative Cutrona for its introduction in the 

House.  

 

This pro-Second Amendment legislation will remove sales and use taxes from most 

commonly purchased firearms and ammunition. Doing so will aid law abiding 

Ohioans in exercising their Second Amendment right and decrease the cost of 

training by making ammunition more affordable. 

 

The NRA supports HB 417 and respectfully asks this committee to pass this pro-

Second Amendment legislation.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
John Weber 

State Director 

NRA-ILA  
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